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Asphalt Concrete Overlay 2010- Latrobe Road
(Contract No. PW 09-30492, CIP No. 72182)
INQUIRY PAGE OR
NO. DRAWING INQUIRY/RESPONSE
NO.
1. P-3, C-11 and | Question: What is meant by the unit of measure SWD
SP-46 shown in the Proposal Pay Items and Bid Price Schedule for
the Portable Changeable Message Sign (PCMS)?
Answer: Per the first paragraph under Measurement and
Payment on page SP-46, SWD means per unit per day the
sign is in use (sign working day).

2. N-1, P-1 Question: What are the sizes of the “dig-outs™? Can they be
a minimum of six feet? How many locations of “dig-outs” in
the northbound lane and in the southbound lane are there?
Answer: All information related to the size and locations of
the “dig-outs” is provided in Attachment C at the end of the
Contract Document booklet.

3. N-1 Question: Will the addendum be posted only on the DOT

website and not faxed to plan holders?

Answer: That is correct. The DOT website is
www.edcgov.us/DOT/bids.html

Holders who have already mailed their proposal can contact Janel Gifford at (530) 642-
4988 (email: Janel.Gifford@edcgov.us) to arrange return of their proposal.

Inform all suppliers and subcontractors as necessary.

The Department of Transportation is only sending this response to bidders’ inquiries by
posting on the following website: http://www.edcgov.us/DOT.bids.html.

Responses to bidder inquiries, unless incorporated into formal addenda to the
contract, are not a part of the contract, and are provided for the bidder’s
convenience only. In some instances, the question and answer may represent a
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summary of the matters discussed rather than a word-for-word recitation. The
availability or use of information provided in the responses to bidder inquiries is not
to be construed in any way as a waiver of the provisions of Section 2-1.03,
“Examination of Plans, Specifications, Contract, and Site Work,” of the Standard
Specifications or any other provision of the contract, the plans, Standard
Specifications, or special provisions, nor to excuse the contractor from full
compliance with those contract requirements. Bidders are cautioned that
subsequent responses or contract addenda may affect or vary a response previously
given.

Janel Gifford, P.E.
Supervising Civil Engineer
Office Engineer Unit





